PUEBLO OF SANTA ANA

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

14 November 2020
Dear Santa Ana Community,

With great sadness and deep regret, we inform you that the Pueblo has had an increase in
COVID19 cases. As much as we tried to mitigate its entry, it is among us. We all have
different ways of dealing with difficult times; the situation is the same for all of us, but our
reactions are not alike. No amount of anger, no amount of threat of harm, and no amount of
“Monday Quarterbacking” will change the situation, it is here.
What we can do, together, is become more vigilant in our interaction with one another; we
cannot stress enough that your health is most important and that you need to take every
precaution to prevent the spread of the virus. The BEST way to prevent infection is to
avoid exposure. If you have ANY symptoms, stay home, sepérate yourself and wear a mask
around others.
In our cutrent effort to mitigate the spread in the Pueblo, the Tribal Council has re-enacted
Resolution 2020-R-13 (attached), adopting the State of New Mexico’s Public Health
Emergency Order and modified it to fit our needs. We ask you to pay close attention to it as
it affects the ENTIRE COMMUNITY, everyone will be subject to it including Tamaya.
Please note that the following will go into effect immediately:
* Gatherings of more than five (5) people is prohibited. Households of more than five
(5) members ate exempt.
¢ All non-essential family visits are restricted.
® All non-essential travel outside the Pueblo is testricted, only travel for employment,
groceties, medical appointments/emergencies are permitted. Only to (2) outside
travels per day per home.
o Limited to two (2) passengers per vehicle, ONLY SAME HOUSEHOLD
MEMBERS.

O Must wear mask when traveling together
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0 For those employed outside the Pueblo please have your employet provide
us: '
*  with your hours
" supervisor contact information (phone / email)
" continue to update us as your work hours change.

® A stay home order with daily curfew from 8pm to 8am is in effect.

We ask for your understanding, patience and especially cooperation during this time, we also
want to assutre you we are coordinating with local, State and Federal authorities to get you
timely and accurate information. We will continue to monitor the situation and adjust as
guidelines evolve. PLEASE protect yourself as an individual, this will enable you to protect
your family. Tegether we WILL protect the community.
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